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Dear Lawmakers, 

Please vote YES  on HB-4106. We have a housing shortage crisis that has reached 

crisis levels with not only a limited supply of lumber but also with the limited supply of 

lumber being through the roof on costs!! If we want to build more homes and get 

more people into homes than we need to produce more lumber and at cheaper prices 

by harvesting larger quantities so getting an affordable home is more in reach of our 

lower income Oregonians and families. More logging will also produce more jobs and 

on a very important note it will clear out more fire hazards by thinning our forests so 

they are more defensible when wild fires get started which helps our air qualities in 

the summers and keeps the fires from burning homes and towns and killing people. 

This is a no brainer. Please vote YES on HB-4106. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 

 


